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WALBERTON PARISH COUNCIL
INCLUDING FONTWELL AND BINSTED

Parish Council Office, The Pavilion, The Street,
Walberton, Arundel, West Sussex, BN18 0PJ
Tel: 01243 554528
email: clerk@walberton-pc.gov.uk
www.walberton-pc.gov.uk



TO ALL MEMBERS OF WALBERTON PARISH COUNCIL – You are summoned to attend an extraordinary meeting of the PARISH COUNCIL at 7.00pm on Tuesday 9 March 2021 for the purpose of transacting the business set out in the agenda below.

PLEASE NOTE
Owing to the current Covid-19 situation this meeting will be held ‘virtually’ complying with relevant guidance. 

Signed:							Date:   8 March 2021
A. Peppler.  Clerk.

AGENDA

1.	Record of attendance and apologies

2.	Declaration of interests in items on the agenda
Members are invited to make any declarations of pecuniary, personal and/or prejudicial interests that they may have in relation to items on the agenda and are reminded that they should re-declare their interest before consideration of the item or as soon as the interest becomes apparent. Members and officers should make their declaration by stating:
a) the item they have the interest in
b) whether it is a pecuniary, personal and/or prejudicial interest
c) the nature of the interest
d) if it is a pecuniary or prejudicial interest, whether they will be exercising their right to speak under Question Time.

3.	WSALC service provision
	The withdrawal the provision of services by Sussex , Surrey Association (SSALC) of Local Councils will be 	effective from 31 March 2021. A decision was made by West Sussex Association (WSALC) without 	consultation to purchase these services from Hampshire (HLC) . The matter was discussed at a meeting 	of the Planning Committee and it was resolved to recommend a proposal to Full Council for 	consideration (meeting minute 121/21).
	It is Proposed that Walberton Parish Council:
· Supports the WSSALC ad hoc steering group to establish a new board who have put forward some eminently sensible objectives and voting for new board members to be appointed.
· At the next ADALC meeting on 5th March to vote for Martin Beaton, Aldingbourne PC chairman to be WPC’s representative on the WSALC board.
· Not to support for now the proposal from WSALC Board member Tony Nicklen asking for support for another WSALC General Meeting with a view to dissolving the company and reverting to an Association.
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